
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had a fantastic week in school this week with lots of exciting things happening. We have seen a 

slight increase again in our whole school attendance, however there are 2 classes with attendance in the 

80-90% bracket, so unfortunately these children will have missed out on these exciting things as well as 

now having gaps in their learning.

As I said last week, 80-90% is classed as extremely low attendance. We need to make sure that children 

are only off school if they are extremely ill or have been sick and therefore need a full 24-48 hours 

without sickness before they return. Slight bugs like a cold, sore throat, sniffle etc are not enough to 

keep your child at home. With Covid-19 I think we have become very cautious around these types of 

symptoms, but the only thing to do if you are worried about that is to get tested, the results are back 

within 24 hours and then with a negative result you can safely return your child to school. 

If you are identified as a close contact and have been advised to take a PCR test please arrange this for 

out of school time. Your child does not have to isolate unless they get a positive result or they are 

displaying symptoms. I know it is worrying, but if you choose to keep your child off because of a covid 

case that doesn’t directly affect you it will be classed as an unauthorised absence.

I need to stress again that school is not optional, it is a legal requirement and it is the parent/carers 

legal responsibility to ensure that their child/ren are in school everyday.
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